Governor Cooper Appoints New
General Counsel

“Today, Governor Roy Cooper announced that Eric Fletcher will
serve as General Counsel and advise on legal affairs for the
Office of the Governor. Fletcher replaces William McKinney,
who served as the Governor’s Legal Counsel from January 2017
until July 2021 and has returned to private practice. Eric’s
background and extensive knowledge of North Carolina’s legal
landscape make him the right person to help,” reports Wway
News in their blog.

“Fletcher is a North Carolina native who most recently was a
Partner at the Brooks, Pierce, McLendon, Humphrey & Leonard
law firm in Raleigh where his practice focused on the
intersection of law and public policy. He previously clerked
for Judge Michael Boudin on the United States Court of Appeals
for the First Circuit and served as an associate at the Wilmer
Hale law firm. Fletcher also previously worked in the Office
of the North Carolina State.”

Read the article.
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